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THIS IS NOT AN ORDER               DATE ADVISORY ISSUED: January 5, 2021 

This Advisory provides for an amendment to the Information For Sealed Bids document. 

1. A request was received from a prospective bidder who did not have the opportunity to 
participate in the previous vessel Inspection Tours. An Inspection Tour of the vessels will 
be held on Wednesday, January 6, 2021. Bidders must meet the DOT&PF Contractor no 
later than 11:15am in front of the Alaska Marine Highway HQ, 7559 North Tongass Hwy, 
Ketchikan, Alaska on January 6th. 
 
If you have not already participated in the Inspection Tour and desire to participate, 
you must contact the DOT&PF Contractor listed in the IFSB prior to the date for the tour. 
      

Tom Mayer 

 

Procurement Officer 

(907)465-8855 

 

INVITATION FOR SEALED BID TITLE 
Sealed Bid Sale Ro-Ro Car / Passenger  

Catamaran Type Ferry 
FVF Chenega & FVF Fairweather   


